
World Book Day 2013 

We think that reading is really important at Whimple School and we 

love our books! We celebrated world book week with an event called 

‘The Big Read’. We dressed up as our favourite book characters. Can 

you guess who we are? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you guessed who 

We are yet? 

 



‘Anne.Author came to visit. She needed help to write her stories. 

We had to decide on who the 

characters were, the setting and the 

plot. We also had to think of 

language that would make an impact 

on the reader and add interest to 

the story. 

We all worked together to write the 

beginning of the story and worked in 

our classes to write the middle and 

the end. 

We had a great day! 

 

 


